Ronald Burton , of Forest Reefs NSW, made the following submission on the project:

Sapphire Wind

I object bacause the ressarch by independant people needs to be done before any more wind farms are approved as
per the Senate Enguiry and their findings. Also inguires should be made public as to the running costs paid by the
Expayer in subsidies to keap these industrial turbines running. According to oversess reports governments are now
shopping subsidies to developars as they have now discoverad they are costly and ineffident.



